
 

Alcobendas, 2 March 2017 

 

 SPANISH STOCK EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

According to article 228 of the consolidated text of the Securities Market Act and its related 

legislation, Indra makes public the following:  

 

RELEVANT EVENT 

On 24 February 2017, 11,491 shares of Indra have been delivered to senior executives of 

the Company as part of their annual variable remuneration. 

These shares have been withdrawn from the securities account associated to the Temporary 

Share Buy-back Programme launched to comply with the obligations of delivery of shares 

derived from the current remuneration system and currently suspended, in accordance with 

the information disclosed in the Relevant Event  of 21 December 2016 (registration number 

246331). 

In accordance with the provisions of Article 2 of the Commission Regulation (EC) No 

2016/1052, it is informed that the remaining balance of shares in the securities account 

associated to the Temporary Share Buy-back Programme after delivery of shares subject to 

communication amounts to 117,740 securities. 

 All of which is announced to all appropriate effects.  

Yours faithfully,  

 

Javier Lázaro  

CFO  


